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Even with NFFF’s Program, Everyone Goes Home®, approximately 96 families lost loved 

ones in line-of-duty deaths in 2021. The National Fallen Firefighters Foundation is a 

charity that we support through our foundation. Over the past 20 years over $1,150,000 has 

been raised.  With your support, the NFFF is able to help many families of fallen 

firefighters from around the country. 

Twenty-One years ago, following the tragic events of September 11, 2001, we began the 

Safety Components First Responders 911 Foundation and held our 1st First Responders 911 

Charity Golf Classic in October of 2002.  It is our hope to continue supporting these 

charitable organizations through the spirit of golf.   

Our annual charity golf tournament is scheduled November 6 & 7 at the Thornblade Club 

in Greenville, SC.

Enclosed is our response sheet with the different levels of support for this tournament. We 

would greatly appreciate any level of participation that you may be willing to provide, 

either as a team sponsor or hole sponsor.  We also welcome any items or contributions for 

our silent auction which is a vital part of our event. 

We have also enclosed Hotel Information, so please book your rooms as soon as possible.  

That will allow us time to expand our block if necessary before the cut-off date of 

October 14, 2022 before 5:00 PM.

Your help in “Supporting Those Who Protect Us” is greatly appreciated.  We are hopeful 

that you can continue your level of support and would welcome any expanded level of 

participation.

Sincerely, 

Joey K. Underwood Sylvia Holmes
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